
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Policy and Planning Committee   

From:  Michael Hayman  
Date: November 13, 2017 

Re: 325 Blake Road Update    
 

At the November 16, 2017 Policy and Planning Committee (PPC), staff will provide a brief 
presentation regarding 325 Blake Road (Hopkins Cold Storage).  The focus of this discussion 
will be transition planning as the District prepares to manage a vacant site and discontinue day-
to-day operations.  Staff will also provide an update to the PPC on Blake Road right-of-way 
(ROW) proceedings, and decommissioning and securing the site.    

There are no materials for the Board to review in advance of the PPC meeting.  Should you have 
any questions prior to the meeting please do not hesitate to contact Michael Hayman at 
952.471.8226 or mhayman@minnehahacreek.org.  
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